Aufgrund der Witterungsverhaltnisse haben wir uns dazu entschieden, die Intro und den Rest
der 2*-Prufung fur Morgen abzusagen. Die Europameisterschaft und die 3*-Prufung werden
plangemaB durchgefihrt.

Das BBQ wird heute Abend stattfinden und es ware schon, dass maoglichst viele daran
teilnehmen, das Essen bestellt ist und bereits auf dem Weg.

Due to the weather conditions we have decided to cancel the Intro and the rest of the 2*
competition for tomorrow. The European Championships and the 3* competition will go ahead
as planned.

The BBQ will take place tonight and it would be great if as many people as possible could attend,
the food has been ordered and is already on the way.



